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Gage, Hannah

From: Burrell, Monica <Burrell.Monica@epa.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 5:37 PM
To: Blanz, Bob
Cc: Reiber, Loretta; Ahrendsen, Blake; Rosborough, Evelyn; Gage, Hannah; McWilliams, 

Carrie; Leamons, Bryan
Subject: Wilson Brothers Lumber Co, Inc. AR0052787, Viskase Co AR0036544, Anthony Forest 

Products Co - Urbana Sawmill AR0047384, SWN Productions- SWN Sand Co 
AR0051802

Dear Dr. Blanz: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review the preliminary draft permits for the above referenced 
permits , which was received by this office March 6, 2017.  Based on our review of the above 
referenced draft permit, the ADEQ, in its role as the NPDES permitting authority for the State of 
Arkansas, may proceed with the issuance of the proposed draft permit. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at (214) 665-6473 or reply directly to Monica 
Burrell at (214) 665-7530 (e-mail: burrell.monica@epa.gov). 
 
Monica Burrell 
 
Monica Burrell 
Arkansas State Coordinator 
U.S. EPA Region 6 
Water Division 
NPDES Permits and TMDLs Branch  
NPDES Management Section (6WQ-PO) 
1445 Ross Avenue 
Dallas, TX 75202 
214-665-7530 
 
 
 


